CiTY OF ROCHESTER HILLS DATE: July 3, 2006

TO: Derek Delecourt

ire

Department RE:  Outback Steakhouse
Wiiliam Cooke, 2703 Qutdoor Seating

The fire department has reviewed the construction drawings for Outback Steakhouse
dated July 13, 2004, and has no objections provided the tables and chairs are made of
non-combustible materials and do not obstruct the required width of the exits.

It you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: June 29, 2008

Uilding TO:  Derek Delacourt, Planning
Department

Dick Lange, P.E. Bldg. Insp./Plan Reviewer RE: Qutback Steakhouse

Mark McLocklin, Ordinance Services City File #85-543

Sidwell #15-22-451-030

The site plan review for Outback Steakhouse, City File #85-543, was based on the
following drawings and information submitted:

Sheet No. FS-1
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Building code comments: Dick Lange

References are based on the Michigan Building Code 2003.
No comments — Building Permit required.

Ordinance comments: Mark McLocklin  pat, A
No comments.
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